
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HARRIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

RECEPTION NEWSLETTER                           Week ending 23rd May 2025 
 

Carnival! 

We had a fantastic time participating in our class carnival on Thursday! The children looked fantastic in 

their colourful clothes, accessories they had made in school and face paint. We had such fun blasting 

our samba music, performing the samba dance, parading round the school playground and playing our 

instruments. The children got to experience a carnival atmosphere on a small scale, and they 

thoroughly enjoyed it. It was a wonderful way to celebrate a fantastic half term. Please visit our gallery 

to see photos and videos of our Carnival Day. If you are wanting to experience a real carnival, the 

Preston Caribbean Carnival Parade is being held this Sunday 25th May! 

 

After Half-Term 

After half term we will begin preparing to transition to Year 1. We will be arranging visits to the Year 1 

classroom in small groups, Mrs Vella and Miss Wilkinson will visit our classroom and we will have a look 

at the Year 1 routines. We cannot believe we are already talking about the final half term of Reception 

– we promise to make it a special one, filled with lots of wonderful memories for your children. 

 

Thank you so much for your continued support this half term. We hope you all have a wonderful half 

term break.  

 
 

 

Things to Remember: 
 

●School re-opens on Thursday 5th June 

●Home readers changing days: 

Monday –Zebras 

Tuesday - Parrots  

Wednesday – Monkeys 

 

●Please note - Show & Tell will not 

continue after half term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Awards 

    Ted & Florence 

 

Writer of the Week 

Gracie 

Our week in photos – check out our class gallery: 

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9571  

https://www.harris.lancs.sch.uk/works/6754/9571

